
BROADBAND INFRASTRUCTURE INVENTORY & PUBLIC AWARENESS IN THE CARIBBEAN (BIIPAC)

Funded by the Inter-American Development Bank and executed by the Caribbean Association of National Telecommunication Organizations (CANTO).

EXPECTATIONS OF BENEFICIARY COUNTRY REPRESENTATIVES
CANTO and the IDB would like to sincerely thank all Beneficiary Country representatives who will be present at the BIIPAC launch scheduled for Feb 5 – 7, 2013.

All representatives are being asked to come to the launch prepared to conduct the following activities:

1. Nominate a ministerial representative to the Steering Committee 

2. Nominate a representative to the Project Technical Team

3.  Approve nature of in-kind resources to be provided by each country, based on your country’s formal commitment of $30,000.00 in in-kind assistance to the BIIPAC Project. See attached document detailing the nature of the in-kind resources.
Please indicate your acceptance of conducting these activities at the launch by emailing the BIIPAC Regional Coordinator, Ayanna Samuels, at ayanna.samuels@gmail.com by Mon, Feb 4, 2013.

